
 
 
 
To our community partners: 
 
During the current COVID-19 (Coronavirus) outbreak, Penn Medicine is taking all necessary steps to 
protect the health and safety of our patients, visitors, and staff. No visitors may enter Penn 
Medicine hospitals or health care buildings until the transmission of COVID-19 is no longer a 
threat to our community. In certain cases, visitors may be allowed in inpatient areas based on 
exceptions approved by our health system leadership. 
 
We are saddened by the need to restrict visitation. We recognize that family members, community 
leaders, and faith leaders are important care partners for our patients and health care teams. We also 
recognize that during a time of illness, patients and their families need extra support.  
 
As our community partners in the greater Philadelphia area, we encourage you to reach out to 
community members who may be affected by this policy. Providing them with additional phone calls, 
teleconferencing, virtual programming, and identifying their needs for assistance will be critical. We 
hope that you can work with us to support the families of our inpatients who cannot be at the bedside 
at this time. Please continue to practice safe physical distancing as you support members of your 
community. 
 
We have taken practical steps to encourage family communication and engagement while their family 
member is hospitalized. More information can be found at www.pennmedicine.org/coronavirus 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.pennmedicine.org/coronavirus

